

AUTUMN FAIR NEWS

Thank you to those families who attended our meeting last night. It was great to see you all.

Our next meeting is on Monday, 28 April at 7pm. Everyone is welcome! This is our final preparation walk around before the:

Autumn Fair - Saturday 3rd May 2014!!

WEEK 11 - (7/4/14 - 11/4/14)



AND every item we have **requested in past weeks** i.e. lollies, lucky dips etc is to be brought into school this week.

Please leave all donations outside the school hall in

the mornings and look out for information on

the whiteboard.

TERM 2, WEEK 1 - (28/4/14 - 5/5/14)

WORKING BEES:

Tuesday 29/4 - Show bags

Wednesday 30/4 - Lucky dips

Thursday 1/5 - Lolly bags

Friday 2/5 - Set up for the Fair

CAKE COMPETITION

Entries for this competition close this FRIDAY, 11 APRIL! To enter send an email to: cakecomp2014@outlook.com with your child's name and class. i.e. Peter Smith, 6G.
Your entry will be acknowledged by way of return email. The cost is \$3.00 per cake and for an extra \$2.00

you can buy your cake back, making it \$5.00 otherwise the cake will go on general sale for \$5.00.





CHILD PROTECTION

If you are helping at the Autumn Fair please ensure your child protection is up to date by going to:

http://ceo-web.parra.catholic.edu.au/asp/volunteerscpmodule/index.asp

 $\frac{http://www.kids.nsw.gov.au/working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-children/New-working-with-$